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Dear Parents,

“Most folks are as happy as they make up their minds to be.”
Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – Thathliya for brilliantly sunny personality

Oak - Lauren for great relationships

Beech - Eden for his maths

Chestnut – Kyle for a great week of maths

Sycamore - Freddie for resilience in maths

Tinsel Term is building momentum with festive costumes, songs and rehearsals being seen and heard around the building. It is such a wonderful time of year to work in a primary school witnessing the pupils practicing and the excitement growing.

Dress down Day

Thank you all so much for your hamper donations, I am confident that we will have some very enticing hampers for you to hopefully win next week at the Christmas Café!

Football Tournament

Well done to our team for entering a local inter school competition, they performed competitively scoring goals and having a great time. Many thanks to parents for their help with transport.

Christmas Cards

We invite pupils to bring their cards to post into the school post box from the 1st of December. The post box will be situated by the Library and delivered by helpers in Year 6.

Dates ahead

Monday 28th November – Whole school Theatre

Tuesday 29th November – Beech Class Assembly, 2.30 pm

Friday 2nd December– Beech Class to Playhouse am (please remember to pay and give permission on Scopay).
Christmas Fayre/ Café 3.15pm

Have a good weekend.

Paddy Macey and team


